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September 27, 1988,

*
.

.

Docket.Nos. 50-62,

50-396
'

Dr. Robert U. Mulder Director
Nuclear Reactor Facility
University of Virginia
Charlottesville, Virginia 22901

4 Dear Dr. Mulder:

SUBJECT: FUEL TRANSFER

We have received your letter of September 9,1988 informing us of your plans
to transfer fuel eierents from the CAVALIER reactor to the University of
Virginia Reactor.

We have no objections to your plans. The transfers must be consistent with
the applicable facility operating licenses, your NRC-approved physical
security plan, and your internal procedures.

Questions concerning your physical security plan should be directed to
Mr.DonaldM.Carlson(301)492-3217. Pleasecontactmeat(301)492-1121to,

answer any questions concerning your facility licenses.

1.

Sincerely,

Alexarker Adams, Jr., Project Manager
: Standardization and Non-Power
! Reactor Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,
Y ind Special Projects;

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
',

cc: See next page
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'o,' UNITED STATES,

.I NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONe -

(0 t WASM NG TON, D. C. 20665

k . . . . . ,o! September 27, 1988

Docket Nos. 50-62
50-396

Dr. Robert U. Mulder, Director
Nuclear Reactor Facility
University of Virginia
Charlottesville, Virginia 22901

Dear Dr. Hulder:

SUBJECT: FUEL YRANSFER

We have received your letter of September 9,1988 informing us of your plans
to transfer fuel elements from the CAVALIER reactor to the University of

" Virginia Reactor.

We have no objections to your plans. The transfers must be consistent with
the applicable facility operating licenses, your NRC-approved physical
security plan, and your internal procedures.

Questions concerning your physical security plan should be directed to
Mr. Donald M. Carlson (301) 492-3217. Please contact me at (301) 492-1121 to
answer any questions concerning your facility licenses.

Sincerely,

h0Ax0s '.*'

Alexander Adams, Jr. , Pr et Manager
Star.dardization and Non- ower

Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,

Y and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

ec: See next page
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'l University of Virginia Docket Nos. 50-62/396

cc: Commonwealth of Virginia
Council on the Environment
903 Ninth Street Office Bldg. |
Richmond, Virginia 23219

|

Mr. Preston Farrar ?

Nuclear Reactor Facility
Ur.iversity of Virginia
School of Engineering

and Applied Science
Charlottesville, Virginia 22901
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